
 

 
    

 

Jane Street Uptown Link Project 

FEBRUARY 2024  
 
Dear resident or business owner,  
 
Vaughan is home to a large active transportation network of sidewalks, cycle tracks and bike lanes – 
and it continues to grow. As part of the City of Vaughan’s Jane Street Uptown Link Project, new in-
boulevard cycle tracks and sidewalk and streetlight enhancements are coming to Jane Street, from 
Highway 7 to Teston Road. 
 
Timelines 
The project roll out will take place over two phases. 
Phase one of the project, along Jane Street, from 
Highway 7 to Major Mackenzie Drive, is scheduled to be 
tendered in Q1 of 2024, with construction anticipated to 
begin in Q2.   
 
Phase two of the project, which includes the remainder 
of Jane Street, from Major Mackenzie Drive to Teston 
Road, is scheduled for 2025.  
 
What are in-boulevard cycle tracks? 
In-boulevard cycle tracks are designated spaces for people riding bikes separated from those 
walking or driving. These areas are marked with a bicycle symbol, arrow and diamond. 
 
How can I stay informed about the project? 
If you have questions about the project as it progresses,  
you may contact the City’s Infrastructure Delivery department  
via email at Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca. 

Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery  
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 
vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects 
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